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Friday 24th March 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Nursery Trip 

We are planning a day visit to ‘Hatton Country World’ (Hatton, Warwick) on Tuesday 13th June 2023. 

Hatton Adventure World has a farm, where children can meet the animals, it has various outdoor play areas for 
children to explore and even a reptile house! 

Your child must be accompanied by a parent/carer or another adult (over the age of 18yrs old). We have temporarily 
reserved sufficient seats for as many of our children (along with 1 adult) to attend as possible; however, the places 
will be reserved on a first come, first served basis following deposit payment. Spaces are limited to one child and one 
adult in the first instance. Once deposits are paid, if there are spaces left, we will open remaining spaces for 
additional adults or younger siblings to attend. 

Cost of the trip:  

 Child x1 Adult x1 

Hatton Country Park entrance £9.95 £9.95 

Coach (return journey) £7.50 £7.50 

Total trip cost per person £17.45 £17.45 

Total for 1 adult and 1 child £34.90 

Families with 2 children in Nursery: 

Total trip cost per person £17.45 

Total for 1 adult and 2 children £52.35 

• If your child is 3 or 4 years old, or will turn 3 by 31st March 2023, and is entitled to Early Years Pupil 
Premium/Free School Meals, their entrance fee to Hatton Country World (£9.95) will be paid by school. 

• If your child is in receipt of Disability Living Allowance (DLA), Hatton Country World offer free entrance for the 
accompanying parent.  

Please complete the reply form overleaf.  Once you have returned this form, we will add a trip deposit amount of 
£15 to your Parent Pay account. You will receive a link by text message to pay this. This deposit will need to be paid 
by Friday 21st April 2023 to secure your places. We will then add the remaining payment (£19.90 if 1 adult and 1 child 
attending) to your account which will need to be paid by Friday 12th May 2023. We do not accept cash payments. 

Further information to follow, such as start and end times and suggested items to bring along on the day. 

There will be space to store pushchairs on the coach where required. 

 

Kind Regards 

Janine Maidment 

Senior Nursery Manager 
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Hatton Country World  - Tuesday 13th June 2023 

 

I wish for my child and an accompanying adult to attend the trip to Hatton Country World 

on Tuesday 13th June 2023. 

 

Adult attending full name: …………………………………………………………………………… 

Child attending full name: ……………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Office Use ONLY 

Deposit has been paid £……………………………………… Date:……………………………………… 

Full Amount Paid £………………………………………………. Date……………………………………… 
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